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Dear Colleagues,

It’s hard to believe, but the 2008-09 season is almost behind us! It’s been an eventful, exciting year for CAMTA and I hope you’ve found your involvement with CAMTA this year to be rewarding. Miho Segal did a wonderful job selecting our guest speakers and next year will be equally motivating. 

In case you weren’t at the April meeting, I need to inform you that Miho and her family will be moving to Massachusetts in August. Her husband has accepted a one-year position with the History Department at Harvard University! We will miss Miho very much. She’s worked hard as Vice President this year and has been a wonderful friend to everyone who has had the opportunity to get to know her.
With that in mind, I’m in search of someone who is willing to carry on as Vice President. Please consider this valuable position! It’s not difficult, and 90% of the work can be done via email. 

Our May meeting will feature the winners of the Eileen Keel Competition. We will also announce the Teacher of the Year and recipients of this year’s Incentive Awards. Our annual luncheon will immediately follow the meeting. If you plan on attending the luncheon, please RSVP to Miho as soon as possible.

Kathy Richardson, Gail Lytle Lira and Derek Polischuk have been working on a summer workshop to be held July 31st. The format and venue have changed and I personally welcome their fresh ideas.  You’ll be receiving more information in the next few weeks. Save the date on your calendar. You won’t want to miss it!

If I don’t see you next week, I hope your summer is filled with all the fun, relaxing things you never have time for during the school year!
Sincerely,

Tara Kollar

